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Our counties rely on the fairgrounds for a multitude of activities, events, meeting 

places and as places for shelter for those of us who require evacuation due to natural 

disasters and emergencies. Allowing this cap to be removed will untie the hands of 

the fairgrounds in situations of need and will allow them to operate to full capacity 

and return to the excellent resource they have been in the past. 

Thank you-- 


